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To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 3/25/2010 4:21 PM MAR 25 2010
Subject: AB2121

CC: <ecarrilo@sonoma-county.org> SWRCB_EXECUTIVE

In response to AB2121, the State Water Resoueces Control Board staff has reconmended a
proposed policy, applicable regionally, that wouid have drastic negative impacts on the The Sea
Ranch water supply. it would leave The Sea Ranch residents without water supply for days or even
months each year.

The Sea Ranch water rights and facilities were developed to meet both fish and resident needs. The
Sea Ranch has an excellent water conservation program with a record of very low gallons per
capits per day usage. The Sea Ranch residents are mostly retired people who have put their life
savings into their homes and do not have earning years ahead of them to suffer a loss of these
homes due to lack of water. If the proposed policy is put into effect, property values will plummet,
and homes may be uninhabitable on a regular basis.

1 urge you to reconsider this policy and to find a way to protect the fish and the community.
Thank you.

Nancy Rowinsky
resident - The Sea Ranch
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